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The current hot topic for discussion and reporting is the unknown Radar forms encountered on the amateur frequencies. There have been several reports already from NZART,WIA,HARTS and RAST regarding the Over the Horizon Radar (OTHR) that have been heard right from 40 metre band to the 10 metre band. Once these stations are “ON” they take away a good band of our frequencies, where no amateur radio work can be done. This is known to the authorities of the many countries involved, but, they prefer to deny the presence to accept the presence and face the wrath and communication thereafter from the amateur fraternity. The other topic gaining momentum is the Broadband Power Line (BPL) communications, which are going to create enough problems on the amateur frequency bands. It is existing in some areas of many of the countries of Region 3, but, the amateur radio operators may not have the feel of it. WIA is regularly discussing this BPL issue, in all its communications for the general amateur.


Unless and until, all the National Societies, take immediate action to set up their Monitoring System, we are not in a position to exchange our notes and come to positive conclusions regarding the various types of interferences and intrusions found right now.

If the Regional Monitoring Systems Coordinator alone, is bringing this issue, it is not sufficient. Many of the readers of this bulletin in Region 3, must press their National Society to organize monitoring of intrusions. We are already short of the excellent reports that were coming from HARTS from the logs of OM David, and also from RAST from the logs of OM Sheridon. They are doing a lot of work, which is getting unnoticed. They are having all the uptodate facility to get the Wave form recordings too.


It is time that all the Societies, rise to the occasion and activate their facilities.

Interesting sites on intrusions  monitored  in different areas of IARU are  at:

www.iarums.com/    and    www.darc.de/referate/hf/bandwacht/index.html
www.storm.ca/~iarumsr2  and   iarumsr2@storm.ca
www.jarl.or.jp/iaru-r3/ms/r3msnl.htm                 

The newsletter has  the usual xls and doc files for your perusal.

All the very best , 73

De  ARASU  VU2UR

Regional MS Coordinator.

            r3msc_iaru@rediffmail.com
Notes: Items reported from shared bands are for information only.

This newsletter is sent by E-mail to the Regional Coordinators of Region 1,2,  and  the Directors and R3 HQ, International Co-ordinator, and to other  contributing members. The  newsletter is put up in the web site of Region 3, in the “Monitoring Systems” area, for all for reference, from the R3 HQ.
